

INSPIRED

YOU
INSPIRED

PONY CLUB
INSPIRED

GIVE



Year-End Giving to Pony Club ways to make your gift to pony club in the 2023 fiscal year

With the year-end fast approaching, time will soon be running out to make a tax-deductible donation to support Pony Club and help USPC reach its fundraising goals. Here are some ways you can easily make your gift before December 31. Every gift makes a difference for our members and volunteers!



Give Online

Make a gift online at donate.ponyclub.org.
It takes less than five minutes, and you will immediately receive a receipt via email for your gift.



Give by Phone

If you prefer to make credit card gifts over the phone, call the Pony Club office at (859) 254-7669 and someone will take your information.



Give by Mail

Please send checks to: The United States Pony Clubs, Inc. 4041 Iron Works Parkway, Lexington, KY 40511. Please note on the check what the gift is for. Must be postmarked by Dec. 31.



Gifts of Stock

If you would like to make a gift of stock, please email development@ponyclub.org or finance@ponyclub.org for stock transfer information for your broker. We will need to know the name of the stock and quantity being transferred.



A gift to the USPC Annual Fund makes a much bigger impact than you might think. Every gift is important—from our families, friends, current and former volunteers, sponsors, former members, and those who believe in our mission. It's not about how much you can give. It's about making an impact. Every gift matters!







